
Letter of Plea for Board Director Reflections 

on Service Satisfaction 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Date] 

[Board Director's Name] 

[Board Director's Title] 

[Board Director's Organization] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Board Director's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As we continue to strive for excellence in our services, we 

recognize the invaluable insights that our board directors have regarding service satisfaction. 

Your reflections on your experiences and observations would greatly contribute to enhancing our 

organizational performance. 

We kindly request that you share your thoughts about our service delivery, any areas of strength 

you've noted, and suggestions for improvement. Your feedback will provide us with a clearer 

understanding of our impact and help shape our future strategies. 

Please take a moment to reflect on your experiences and share your insights by [insert deadline]. 

Your input is crucial to our mission. 

Thank you for your ongoing commitment and support. 



Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 


